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Memo No. /12025 Date- 20/08/2025

NOTICE

This is to inform all those who appeared in the walk-in interview held on 05/08/2025 at the
G.C.P.E.W., Dinhata Campus for the selection of Contractual Purely Part-Time faculties, that
due to some technical reasons the said interview has been canceled and as direction received
from the Higher Education Department the college administration will conduct a fresh
interview on 28/08/2025. The college administration regrets for the inconvenience and further

suggests all to appear in the interview which is to be held on 28/08/2025.

Sd-
Principal
G.C.P.E.W,, Dinhata
Cooch Behar



